
File No. 17-1092-S1

PERSONNEL AND ANIMAL WELFARE COMMITTEE REPORT relative to ensuring the 
safety of City employees who may come into contact with Hepatitis A.

Recommendation for Council action, as initiated by Motion (Englander - Koretz):

INSTRUCT the Personnel Department to report on:

a. Classifications of employees of the City, who, as a result of their employment duties and 
responsibilities, come into regular contact with individuals who may be infected with 
Hepatitis A and should receive a vaccination against the disease.

b. Vaccinations expanding to employees of the Library Department.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst 
has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: Yes.

For: Venice Neighborhood Council

Summary:
At a regular meeting held on February 21,2018, the Personnel and Animal Welfare Committee 
considered Motion (Englander - Koretz) regarding City employees exposure to Hepatitis A. 
Representatives of Personnel Department, Medical Services identified employees with high risk 
of contact and provided the number of vaccines issued to City employees. After an opportunity 
for public comment, the Committee recommended to approve the Motion, and for Medical 
Services to expand vaccinations to employees of the Library Department. This matter is now 
submitted to the Council for consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

PERSONNEL AND ANIMAL WELFARE COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE

KORETZ YES
PRICE YES
ENGL/WDER YES

SD
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